
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
Ms. McGrath October 16th  

Hannah Roth October 19th  

Ryan Pfeiffer  October 28th  

  

5th Grade News 

October 5th, 2016 
 

     Thanks to all those who 

participated in Walk to School Day 

this morning, it looked like the kids 

had a great time!  

     Please remember to be prompt to 

your conference on Thursday or 

Friday, as we have a tight schedule to 

stick to. I will do my best to keep 

things moving. Remember that Friday 

is a half day of school.  

     I asked the students to find a large 

leaf for an art project we will do 

tomorrow. If your child has not 

already brought a leaf to school, 
please allow them to do so.  
  

     In Science, the 5th graders are 

continuing their study of symbiotic 

relationships. They will have a test on 

this concept as well as our previous 

material about animal ecosystems 

next week.  

     In Religion students are continuing 

to learn about the attributes of God. 

Students should make sure to keep 

up with handwriting that they do not 

complete in class.     

      

 

Upcoming Events   

Upcoming 
tests and 
quizzes: 

 Spelling test 

on Friday in 

Language 

Arts 

 Social Studies 

chapter 2 test 

on Friday 

 

 

 
 

News from Mrs. Johnson 

The math tests were 

returned.  Please note 

that the score was not 

included on the progress 

report.  Please refer to 

PowerSchool for the 

most up to date 

information.  The 

students have begun 

chapter two.  During 

resource time the 

students have been 

writing songs high 

lighting the Order of 

Operations, plotting 
coordinates, and 

studying geometry 

vocabulary. 

5th grade will have their 

Chapter 2 test on Friday. 

They can practice online 

at: quia.com/pages/dslawik/5

th). 5th graders are beginning 

their Native American 

Village Models. They will 

begin their Geo 3 unit next 

week. 
 

 

Spelling lesson 6 test was 

returned. In Language Arts 

class, the students will work 

on the next step of narrative 

writing, which is the rough 

draft. After reading an 

interview article on 

survival, the students have 

designed their own survival 

guide.  Mrs. Smith will also 

assign a creative writing 

interview. The students 

should complete the 

sentence unit soon.  Mrs. 

Smith hopes the test will 

be next Friday.  Spelling 

Lesson 7 is 

due tomorrow.  The test 

is Friday. 
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